
 

Errata Sheet for Minor Corrections to 

City of Livermore 2020 Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP) 

 

This errata sheet logs minor content errors that were identified after final adoption of the City of Livermore 

2020 UWMP. DWR has determined that these corrections are minor and do not require the UWMP to be 

amended.  

☒These data errors have been corrected in the Department of Water Resources (DWR) UWMP database 

at https://wuedata.water.ca.gov/secure/ 

☒This errata sheet has been filed with the UWMP in all locations where it is made publicly available, 

including the California State Library. Errata may be submitted to State Library via email to 

cslgps@library.ca.gov 

 

Name and agency of the person filing errata sheet: 

Yanming Zhang, Water Resources Techinical Programs Manager, City of Livermore 

# Description of Correction Location Rationale Date Error 
Corrected 

1 SB X7-7 Table 2:  Method 
for 2020 Population 
Estimate should be 
corrected to “4. Other”.  

Page 215 Population estimates 
were received from the 
Zone 7 Woodard and  
Curran Report as 
described on Page 17. 
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